
 
 
TO:    Randy R. Shaver, Ed.D.   
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  September 20, 2010 
 
RE:  THS J Building Canopy Addition 
       
 
 

   
 
 
For your review and consideration, I am submitting three options for a 
canopy to be constructed at the new administrative area of J Building. The 
first option is a flat canopy very similar to other existing canopies on campus. 
This is the least expensive option proposed. This option is estimated at 
$15,000.00. 
 
The second option is a more modern look to match the 21st Century Learning 
Environment of the new interior of the building. This option is estimated to 
cost $19,000.00 
 
The third option is a curved brick wall similar to the entrance to the gym. This 
is the most expensive option. It is estimated to cost $53, 000.00 
 
I will be glad to answer any questions you might have.   


